January 11, 1984

Dr. Ottis Says Olivet Nazarene College Kankakee, IL 60901

Dear Ottis:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter I am sending to Dr. Parrott on behalf of the Wesleyan Theological Society, inquiring whether Olivet would be willing to serve as the host institution for the Wesleyan Theological Society on November 1 and 2 in 1985. (Thursday and Friday). If it is possible, we would like you to serve as the chairman of the arrangements committee or if you are unable to serve, to see if George Lyons would serve in that capacity.

I hope that all are well and that you are enjoying a joyful New Year. We are enjoying the fellowship and teaching of Forest. He and Martha have been enriching our lives by their presence with us.

Sincerely,

David L. Cubie, Ph.D. President Wesleyan Theological Society

DLC:jh Enclosure